
CLICHE:  an expression or 
phrase used so often it 
becomes stale and loses 

meaning  
e.g. “I had the time of my 

life” 

ALLITERATION:  the 
repetition of a consonant 
sound at the beginning of 

words 
e.g. “She sells sea-shells 

down by the sea-shore” or 
“Peter Piper Picked a Peck 

of Pickled Peppers” 

HYPERBOLE:  using extreme 
exaggeration to make a 

point 
e.g. “You could have 

knocked me over with a 
feather.” 

FIGURATIVE 
LANGUAGE 

IMAGERY:  vivid 
description that includes 
details that appeal to the 

senses 
e.g. “The lake was left 

shivering by the touch of 
morning wind.” 

IDIOM:  an expression 
whose meaning is different 
from the meaning of its 

individual words 
e.g. “A chip on your 

shoulder” 

SYMBOLISM:  an object that 
stands for an idea 

e.g. a chain can symbolize 
the coming together of two 

things 

METAPHOR:  a comparison 
that does NOT include the 

words like or as 
e.g. “She is the light of my 

life” or  
“He is the apple of my eye” 

ONOMATOPOEIA:  a word 
whose sound suggests its 

meaning 
e.g. slap, whoosh, bang 

PERSONIFICATION:  the act 
of giving human qualities 
to animals or inanimate 

objects 
e.g. My computer throws a 
fit every time I try to use 

it. 

SIMILE:  a comparison that 
includes the words like or 

as 
e.g.” cute as a kitten.” or 

“shine bright like a 
diamond” 

UNDERSTATEMENT:  a 
statement that is weakened 

to convey a stronger 
meaning 

e.g. "A soiled baby, with a 
neglected nose, cannot be 
conscientiously regarded 

as a thing of beauty." 
(Mark Twain) 
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